
 

Nashville Event Update – Monday, July 27, 2020 

We are reaching out to make sure you are aware of the now rescheduled 2020 U.S. Hockey Hall of Fame Game, 

originally scheduled to be played in Nashville, Tennessee.  

 The 2020 event is now scheduled to be played at Ralph Engelstad Arena in Grand Forks on Saturday, 

October 17, 2020  

 The 2021 event will be at Bridgestone Arena in Nashville on Saturday, October 30, 2021 

 The tickets that you bought for the original 2020 event will remain valid for the rescheduled 2021 

Nashville game  

o Your current Nashville tickets will be automatically updated for the 2021 game 

We understand that you might not be able to make it to Nashville in 2021 and we are offering ticket refunds 

now through August 14, 2020. Once August 14, 2020 comes and goes, all ticket purchases are final and cannot 

be refunded. To be eligible for a ticket refund, you must have purchased your tickets through Ticketmaster and 

not have transferred, posted or sold them. If tickets were transferred to you, you will need to transfer them 

back to the original purchaser in order for the original purchaser to take advantage of the refund option 

available through August 14, 2020.  

For those who may have missed out on the opportunity to purchase game tickets or Wildhorse Saloon event 

tickets for either of the sold-out events during the Nashville event weekend, now is the time to act. As refunds 

are processed for those who are choosing not to attend the rescheduled events, ticket inventory for both the 

2021 game and the 2021 Wildhorse Saloon event are now being made available for purchase on a first-come-

first served basis. For game tickets, visit www.ticketmaster.com (game tickets link) and for Wildhorse tickets, 

visit www.ticketmaster.com (Wildhorse link). There will be a limit of 8 tickets per person on all new orders, but 

you can certainly purchase additional tickets, even if you already have tickets or previously met your Champions 

Club maximum ticket allotment. The best advice that we can give you is to check the Ticketmaster website 

frequently as refunded tickets will be made available for sale as each refund is processed. All tickets must be 

purchased directly through www.ticketmaster.com.  

https://www.ticketmaster.com/2021-us-hockey-hall-of-fame-game/event/1B005784BDDD7B4D
https://www.ticketmaster.com/event/1B005785CA01912A
http://www.ticketmaster.com/


Ticketing plans and other event operational plans are still being developed to create a new ticketed event for 

the 2020 Hall of Fame Game event in Grand Forks on Saturday, October 17, 2020. Ticket information for the 

October 17, 2020 event at Ralph Engelstad Arena will be released as soon as details are confirmed.  UND Hockey 

season ticket holders for the 2020-2021 season will have first right of refusal on seats in their season ticket 

packages for the new October 17, 2020 home game.    

Be sure to visit www.theralph.com/nashville, our social media pages and our official Facebook Event page for 

updates. Fans can email event producers at Nashville@theralph.com with specific questions. 

Thanks for your patience and understanding as we work our way through this situation. We look forward to 

gathering and celebrating with everyone again soon!  

### 

http://www.theralph.com/nashville
https://www.facebook.com/events/425905491625001/

